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Vet with Lola the 
dog 

Trip to Newent Fire 
Station 

Ambulance and Paramedics 

 People Who Help Usð Thank you so much to all of our parents.  

A visit to Ashleworth 
Post Office. 

Hedgehogs decorating biscuits 
in a commercial kitchen Trip to a Printing Factory 

As you can see the children have 
had so many wonderful experienc-
es during our 
òPeople who help 
usó week. The 
whole Nursery 
became involved 
and we are so 
grateful to all of 
our parents who 
gave up their valu-
able time to make 
this week so spe-
cial for the chil-
drenð thank you.  

Dr Freya and Dr Emily 
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